
Headlands Primary School: Tuesday 20th September 2022 
 
Yesterday gave us all time to pause and reflect on the life of 
our sovereign who devoted herself to the service of our Nation. 
Throughout the coverage, the words love, care, service and 
duty resounded.  
As we reaffirm our school values, let us all take inspiration from 
her life. 
 

 
School ethos and values 

 
This half term we are focussing on the value RESPECT.  
 
Over the next week we will be exploring the word ‘Tolerance’ in our time of class 
reflection and school assemblies. 
 
 

 
PTA AGM 
You are warmly invited to join the PTA AGM to vote in the new members for this year on 
Wednesday 28th September at 6pm.  
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83006564407?pwd=cjFpTlhObnZqYVMrbVh2bFFjZVRhUT09 
Meeting ID: 830 0656 4407 
 
School photographs: Friday 30th September 
We are delighted to welcome back the opportunity for families to have a sibling photograph as 
well as an individual school photograph on Friday 30th October. 
For those families wishing to have a group sibling photograph, please arrive at the main school 
office between 8.30-9.00am. 
 
Bake sale in aid of ‘Shelter’: Friday 30th September 

On Friday 30th September a group of our fabulous children are running a 
bake sale after school at 3.15-3.45pm to support the charity ‘Shelter’. With 
the coming of Autumn days and cooler nights, our thoughts turn to those 
less fortunate than ourselves who have no homes and are living on our 
streets. There will be a variety of cakes, brownies, donuts, muffins, 
cookies, lollipops and truffles on offer. We hope you will be able to 
support our fundraising event.  
 

Join our fabulous school kitchen team. 
General Kitchen Assistant 
Hours: 17 hours per week @ £9.50 per hour 
Monday- Thursday 10.15-1.45pm 
Friday 11.00-2.00pm 
Maternity cover to start asap 
Contact Sarah Weston 07443260594 
 
Dates for your diary 
28.09.2022: PTA AGM at 6pm 
30.09.2022: School photographs  



30.09.2022: Charity bake sale in support of ‘Shelter’. 3.15-3.45pm. 
 

 
Best wishes, 
Headlands Primary School 
  



 


